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Comments:  As a resident of Twisp River, I do not support the Midnight Restoration Project. The devastation left

behind from so called 'restoration' projects is deplorable. I stand with the NCCC (North Cascades Conservation

Council) and MFF (Methow Forest Forum) and encourage the state to work in partnership to meet to need of the

Methow Valley. We do not want dried land, increased wind exposure, warming waterways.  There are deep

changes needed in the way we view fire, choose to protect our homes, and work with traditional ecological

knowledge at a State level. 


